
 

 

TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given to all prospective service providers / bidders / tenderers that 
the following tender/s have been cancelled: 

 

Tender No: 
RFP’s 176-178/2020 & 186-191/2020 

 
Tender Description:  

 
CONSTRUCTION OF  SCHOOLS IN THE EASTERN CAPE PROVINCE 
WITHIN THE ASIDI 47 PROGRAMME_CLUSTER B 
 
 

Reason for cancellation:  

• The Development Bank of Southern Africa Limited (DBSA) has cancelled the 
above tender due to no acceptable bid being received as per PPPFA Regulation 
2017.   

 
The DBSA apologises for any inconvenience caused.  
 
Tenderers may address all queries or enquiries related to the tender via email to 
the following address simonscm@dbsa.org  
 

New Tenders for the cancelled RFP’s will be issued on the Website as                          

RFP’s 081-089/2021 
 

 

 

_________________________________   _____________ 

Simon Ludik         Date    

Principal Procurement & Tender Officer 

Supply Chain Management 

16 April 2021
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